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Comments: US Forest Service NEPA Projects - Mission Ridge Expansion

Dear Sirs,

I would like to submit this letter offering my full support of the Proposed Expansion of Mission Ridge. The

proponents of this project have done their due diligence and have complied fully with all the requirements for

such a project. This expansion will have no negative effects on the environment while still providing outdoor

recreation for generations to come. I have been skiing Mission Ridge since it opened in 1966 and this expansion

is just one more example of the dedication and fine work the owners of Mission Ridge have shown to the greater

community of Eastern Washington. 


